

November 4, 2019

Dear Friend of the Ligonier Valley School District Foundation,

We have had a great year! The enclosed infographic shows how your contributions have directly impacted learning in the Ligonier Valley--from science to art to a planned parade event at Laurel Valley Elementary, from packing food bags to building pre-school literacy.

This year's campaign will work to recognize your generosity in a new way. The Foundation is establishing a yearly donor program. The goal of this program is to engage and create a sustainable donor base. All funds received will go toward our continued mission of "nurturing the full potential of the students in the Ligonier Valley School District."

Donor recognition will be provided in the form of a physical display used at school district and school district foundation events. Also, recognition will be made electronically via our website and social media platforms. Below are the levels to which you can donate.

<\$100 - Friends of Ligonier Valley \$100 - \$499 - Ligonier Lifelong Learners \$500 - \$999 - Rams Supporters \$1000 - \$4,999 - Red and Black Partners \$5,000+ - Valley Pride Donors

In this season of giving, I ask that you remember us and consider supporting this new endeavor.

On behalf of the board members of the LVSD Foundation, I wish you happy holidays and a prosperous 2020!

Respectfully,

Shawn Proskin, President Ligonier Valley School District Foundation

## Board of Directors:

Shawn Proskin, President Gail Hugo

Mary Manges, Vice President Irma Hutchinson
Cindy Pompelia, Secretary Patsy Kennedy
Barbara Jameson, Treasurer Joan Mudge
Rebecca Bell Helen Sitler
Joseph S. Codrick Mary Gamble
Joshua Davis Bryan Vogelsang

Town Hall

120 East Main Street • Ligonier, PA 15658

contact@lvsdfoundation.org

www.lvsdfoundation.org